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I am writing in support of LD 998.
Requiring someone to have a conceal carry permit to store their firearm in a vehicle 
while at work makes absolutely no sense at all. An employer banning firearms on 
their property should not disarm someone from carrying lawfully the remainder of the
day.
A victim of domestic violence should not be forced to be unarmed when running 
errands after work because she is working for an employer that bans firearms in their 
building.
I urge you to vote in favor of making this bill.


